
Quick Facts: Accommodations
Post-concussion supports and accommodations

Some students benefit from short-term
accommodations to support them as they get back to
school.

Students typically do not need a formal 504 plan to
manage concussion symptoms, as they usually resolve
within days to months.

Students do not have to use accommodations,
especially if they begin to feel better and no longer feel
the accommodations are needed.

A student's use of short-term accommodations does
not affect their class placement (i.e. AP, GT) or college
acceptances.

Identify a "point person" at school (e.g. guidance
counselor, administrator, school nurse) to help inform
the student's teachers of their injury and
accommodations. The point person can help make a
plan to complete missed work.
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